
“SKSA”, The First SKCC Event in ASIA

SKCC - Straight Key Century Club, 

as the name suggests, is the largest 

CW club in the world focusing on the 

use of mechanical keys: Straight 

Keys; Semi-automatic Bug Keys;

and Side-swipers (Cootie).

And now SKCC is pleased to 

announce the long-awaited on-air 

event in Asia named “SKSA”  –

Straight Key Sprint in Asia.

SKSA is a contest-style event held 

once a month on the second 

Saturday morning in the most Asian 

countries, but in Zulu time it’s on 

the second Friday at 22:00Z  –

24:00Z.

For more detailed information about 

SKSA, please visit the SKCC website 

below.

SKSA INFO WebPage
    https://skccgroup.com/operating_activities/sksa/

If any questions, please feel free to email HIRO JJ1FXF,  the SKSA manager.
                 　                       　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　mailto: JJ1FXF@gmail.com

■ The 1st SKSA
      Date: September 9th, 2022

      Time: 22:00Z  24:00Z–

* SKSA will be held on every 2nd Friday 
   at 22:00Z 24:00Z which is – every 2nd 
   Saturday morning in the most Asian 
   countries.

      CQ Style:   CQ SKS

      Suggested Frequencies:
       Non-WARC HF bands only. The
       following suggested frequencies 
       (+/-5kHz) are typically used in 
       SKCC activities.

       160M: 1813.5 kHz
         80M:    3550 kHz
         40M:    7038 kHz     (Recommended)
         20M:    14050 kHz
         15M:    21050 kHz   (Recommended)
         10M:    28050 kHz
           6M:    50090 kHz

* Please login SkedPage and let other 
   stations know which frequency you are 
   QRV during SKSA.

* Asian SKCC members are limited and 
   less than the US stations. So let us get 
   together on 40m and 15m bands if 
   CONDX allows.
 


